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Mr. Chairman and members of the House Government and Veterans Committee, my name is 
Don Morrison. I live in Bismarck. Today, I am providing testimony on behalf of North Dakota 
Voters First. We are a non-partisan group of North Dakotans working to strengthen our 
democracy, help make our elections and public policy more open, ethical, and accountable to 
the people of our state.  
 
Encouraging more North Dakotans to exercise their vote is a core value of our state and 
country. Mail voting is an important part of achieving that goal. The bipartisan SB 2142 would 
help make processing mail ballots more efficient.  
 
North Dakota Voters First is pleased to support SB 2142 and encourages the House Government 
and Veterans Affairs Committee to recommend to the full House a DO PASS. Thank you for the 
opportunity to share our thoughts with you this morning.  


